
Dear 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 29 March 2021 for information regarding 
the submission made to the Climate Change Commission. 

The information you have requested is enclosed. 

1. The submission HCC made to Climate Change Commission

Answer: Please find attached the Submission as Appendix 1

2. Which advisors or consultants, if any did you use in relation to your submission?

Answer: No advisors or consultants were used in relation to submission

3. If you did use advisors or consultants, how much did you pay for their services?

Answer: As per above, no advisors or consultants were used in relation to submission

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 
Council’s website. 

Yours sincerely,

Jörn Scherzer 

Sustainability & Resilience Manager, 
Hutt City Council 

1 April 2021 
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